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Dear Mr Colthurst 

I refer to documentation received by the Agency on 5th September 2012 in relation to an 
Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control (IPPC) licence application by your 
company, (Register No. PO236-02). 

I ani to advise that tlie information received has been assessed and your application is 
now deemed to be in compliance with Section 90 of tlie EPA Acts, as amended, as of 
5th September 2012. 

Yours sincerely, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use 


